
 

Wembrook Primary School 
Avenue Road, 

Nuneaton 
CV11 4LU 

Telephone: 024 76382961 
Fax: 024 76356317 

Email: admin2629@welearn365.com 
www.wembrook.warwickshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher  Simon Pearson 
 

Newsletter 36                                                                      Thursday 25th June 2023 

B
el

ie
v
e 

a
n

d
 A

ch
ie

v
e 

 Everywem’s an Artist Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next week, commencing 3rd July, we are having a special visual arts week .         
All children will be working with an artist in residence for the week.  
 
We are very lucky to welcome Heidi a felt maker and Andrew Wynne a batik artist 
into school. The children will be attending workshops with one of the artists.  
The children will also be working on an art study. If their work is selected then this 
will be displayed in the Holt Hall on Friday 7th July.  
The Wembrook art gallery will officially open at 2:15p.m. All parents are welcome 
to attend to view the art work on display. Unfortunately, we cannot display every 
child's piece of art– a selection will be chosen.  
The gallery will briefly close at 3:05pm and then reopen at 3:15pm until 3:45pm ,if 
you wish to look at the art work with your child. 
 
Homework—Art competition—every child to capture an image of their 
‘community.’ This is a  photography competition. 
Examples could be interesting angles of a place of worship, animals, nature or       
anything your child feels is important to them and reflects the surrounding             
community. Please bring in your photograph on Thursday 6th July.  



 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 29th June Summer Fayre 

Thursday 29th June Science winners go to the Think Tank. 

Friday 30th June INSET Day. School closed to pupils 

Monday 3rd July to Friday 7th July Art Week  
Every Wem’s an Artist 

Monday 10th July Year Three Guitar Performance 2:30pm 

Wednesday 12th July Parents Evening 3:30pm to 5:00pm 

Monday 24th July to Tuesday 25th July Wembrook Sports Bonanza 

Tuesday 25th July Last day of the summer term 

Monday 4th September INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th September School starts for the Autumn term at 
8:50am 

Wembrook Running Club are attending the    
junior park run on Sunday 23rd July at 9:00am.  
f you would like to join Miss Nelson, Miss Coopey and 
Mr Pearson to do the junior parkrun you are very      
welcome.  
We will meet at Pingles Leisure Centre at 8:45am and 
walk to the start point together.  
Parents please feel free to join in!  
 

Summer Fayre  
Thursday 29th June 3:15pm to 4:30pm…..TODAY! 

 

Final INSET day of the year is this week.  
Friday 30th June. School is closed for all pupils. 


